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The Honorable Blake Carpenter, Chairperson 

House Committee on Elections 

Statehouse, Room 149C-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Carpenter: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2118 by House Committee on Elections 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2118 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2118 would remove the option of stating an organization’s treasurer’s name from 

certain political advertisements.  The bill would also require clear and obvious attribution of the 

sponsor for certain political advertisements.   

 

 According to the Kansas Governmental Ethics Commission and the Office of the Secretary 

of State, enactment of HB 2118 would not have a fiscal effect on the operations of either agency.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Sandy Tompkins, Office of the Secretary of State 

 Mark Skoglund, Governmental Ethics  


